
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF GARDEN GROVE 
CITY COUNCIL ELECTION DISTRICT MAPS FOR THE REDISTRICTING 

PROCESS AFTER 2020 CENSUS 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Garden Grove City Council will conduct the 

second Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 8, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as the matter can be heard, at the Garden Grove Community 

Meeting Center, 11300 Stanford Avenue, Garden Grove, California 92840, to 
consider information pertaining to the city council election district maps for 

the redistricting process after the 2020 census. 
 

Any and all interested parties are invited to attend the Public Hearing.  Should 

you have any questions, or would like to submit comments, please visit 
https://ggcity.org/redistricting or contact: Maria Stipe, Assistant City 

Manager, via telephone to (714)741-5100 or email citymanager@ggcity.org 
 

If you challenge the proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described 

in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or 
prior to, the public hearing. 

 
/s/ TERESA POMEROY, CMC 

     City Clerk 
 

Date:  01/19/22 
Publish:  01/28/22 
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